
42 Avenue Road, NW8 6HS 
Highways Impact Note 
 
It is proposed to reposition the gatepost to the existing driveway at 42 Avenue Road. This will have a 
negligible impact relative to the existing access vehicular access to the site. 
 
Because the existing alignment of the pavement crossover tapers at the moment, the straightening of 
it only leads to a slight increase in its width. As such, the pedestrian experience is unlikely to be 
noticeable, particularly because the mature trees along the length of Avenue Road mean that 
pedestrians are likely to be walking along the back half of the footway rather than the front half 
adjacent to the road.  
 
As such the increase in the effective crossing width is relatively small, as the change in width is most 
noticeable along the kerb line where few if any people will be walking. 


